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Dan Passmore

From: DA Salmon Arm TRAN:EX <DA.SalmonArm@gov.bc.ca>
Sent: Friday, February 22, 2019 4:07 PM
To: Dan Passmore
Subject: FW: DVP 701-88 (Finz) MoT file(s) 2017-04749 & 2017-06413
Attachments: 701-88 APCreport.pdf; Revised Access Permit-Finz Resort.pdf; 2017 Oct 3 (Finz) Site plan 

by Franklin Eng.pdf; 2017-06413 Commercial Access Permit for Finz

Hi Dan, 
 
Sorry for the delay in responding. Thank you for the referral email, I will add this to our existing files: 
2017-04749 – CSRD Bylaw Text amendment 
2017-06413 – commercial access permit (revised permit & plan attached to permit AND fyi original permit & plan 
attached ) 
 
All new structures must be located outside of the provincial setback of the 4.5m from the road/property line. Any 
existing structures located within this setback must submit a Provincial Public Highway Permit Application 
http://www.th.gov.bc.ca/permits/Apply.asp 
Information http://www.th.gov.bc.ca/permits/Structures%20Permits.asp 
 
It is the land owners responsibility to contact the Ministry and submit a revised proposal for an access permit should the 
land use or layout be different then the existing Permit. The land owner must ensure they receive an access permit for 
the intended land use. 
Information http://www.th.gov.bc.ca/permits/Highway%20Access%20Permits.asp#Commercial%20Access 
 
Please ensure your applicant is advised of the ministry requirements. 
 
Thanks, Tara 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact either 
Tara Knight 250-833-3374 
Elizabeth Keam 250-833-7404 
 
Salmon Arm Development Approvals Team | BC Ministry of Transportation & Infrastructure 
850C - 16 Street NE | Box 100 Salmon Arm BC V1E 4S4 | T: 250-503-3664 | F: 250-833-3380 
E: DA.SalmonArm@gov.bc.ca | W: http://www.th.gov.bc.ca/Development_Approvals/home.htm 
 

From: Dan Passmore [mailto:dpassmore@csrd.bc.ca]  
Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2019 2:41 PM 
To: Keam, Elizabeth TRAN:EX; Knight, Tara TRAN:EX 
Subject: DVP 701-88 
 
Good Afternoon; 
I have attached a brief report on a development variance permit application we have received from Finz Resort. 
You will note that the DVP is to reduce the front parcel line setback along the west side of Eagle Bay Road, for the 
existing store to 4.0 m. 
I wonder if you could provide referral comments on this DVP proposal. 
 
Regards 
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Dan Passmore | Senior Planner 
Development Services 
Columbia Shuswap Regional District 
T: 250.833.5915 | F: 250.832.3375 | TF: 1.888.248.2773 
E: dpassmore@csrd.bc.ca | W: www.csrd.bc.ca 
 

 

 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 

This e-mail is CONFIDENTIAL. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify me immediately and delete this 
communication, attachment or any copy. Thank you. 
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